BRITISH UNIVERSITIES SAILING ASSOCIATION

BUCS/BUSA TEAM RACING CHAMPIONSHIPS FINALS 2013

PRE-EVENT INFORMATION

We hope you are looking forward to the Championship Finals next week. Please note the following important
information.

The schedule for Wednesday morning is as follows:

08.00hrs Registration opens
09.00hrs Registration closes
09.30hrs Team briefing
10.00hrs First start

Our goal is to get racing as soon as possible and we are sure you want to as well. So it is important that you are
registered no later than 09.00hrs and then are ready to go on the water immediately after the briefing. The draw for
the first round will take place on Tuesday and will be posted on the BUSA Facebook page so you can see if you are
first up.

For registration, you must bring your university ID card - a NUS card does not suffice. As far as possible, please come
to register together as a team as this eases the process. Social registration will take place during the day and not at
morning registration.

You must wear a wetsuit or drysuit at all times when afloat. This is the rule of the venue and in the NOR. There is an
automatic race-win penalty under the sailing instructions for any breach. It is forecast to be cold so please be
prepared.

Chew Valley SC is currently refurbishing its ladies changing room and this means a new changing room has been
created in the Chew training room and an external shower block located next to it. We were not aware of this
problem until last week, so we apologise now for any inconvenience.

Finally, if you have not paid the damage deposit to BUSA, then you must bring a cheque or cash on registration. This
is a rule of the event and it is not an excuse that your university or union do not issue cheques. A personal cheque is
acceptable. No deposit, no racing.

We hope you have a great event and look forward to seeing you at Chew.

Peter Johnson & Jon Napier
BUSA Technical Delegates



